DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

Muy	
Thursday 2 nd	6.30pm P7 parents/pupils' meeting at Gleniffer High.
Monday 6 th	HOLIDAY
Tuesday 7 th	Staff In-service Day
Tuesday 14 th	P7 Induction Day at Gleniffer High
Wednesday 15 th	P7 Induction Day at Gleniffer High
	P1 Induction Day at Langcraigs
Thursday 16 th	P4 & P4/5 on Glasgow Bus Tour
	School Disco (details to follow)
Monday 20 th	Home-link jotters sent home for signing
Thursday 23 rd	School closure today (European Elections)
Friday 24 th	HOLIDAY
Monday 27 th	HOLIDAY
Wednesday 29 th	Sports Day (1.15pm)
Thursday 30 th	Health Evening (5.00pm - 6.30pm)
Friday 31 st	P7 Induction Day at Gleniffer High
<u>June</u>	
Monday 3 rd	Parent Council Meeting (6.15pm)
Thursday 20th	P7 Ceilidh (6.30pm - 8.30pm)
Thursday 27 th	Summer Service at Glenburn Church 10.00am - parents invited to attend
Friday 28 nd	Non uniform day
	SCHOOL CLOSES AT 1.00PM
If you want clarification of hesitate to contact the so	or wish to discuss the contents of this newsletter please do not chool.
Varma ainaanah	
Yours sincerely Graeme Maclean	
graene maceur	
%	×
Comments/Suggestions:	
Name:	
Child's Name	

Langeraigs Primary Newsletter May 2019



Dear Parent/Guardian,

European Elections



Due to Britain's likely involvement in the forthcoming European elections, the school is scheduled to be closed on **Thursday 23rd May**, as it will be used as a polling station. **Pupils should not attend school that day**. I will keep you informed should there be any changes.

Mobile Phones



Unless it is absolutely necessary, please discourage your child from bringing their mobile phone to school. Phones can get lost or broken and as they are not permitted to be used between 9.00am and 3.00pm, there is no real requirement for mobiles by primary aged pupils. Any phones which are brought into school will be stored in a secure box within the classroom and not in the school office as was previously the case.

Emergency Numbers



Due to a recent incident where one of our pupils fainted and we were unable to contact parents due to old contact details, I would urge you to contact the school if you have changed your mobile/ house/ work number. It is imperative that we are able to contact you or a family member in the event of an emergency. Thank you.

Football News



Congratulations to Alexander McNeill and James Rafferty who have been appointed captain and vice-captain of the football team. Well done and we look forward to some exciting games ahead.

Parents' Meetings



I would like to thank all of you who were able to attend the parent/teacher meetings at the end of March. These meetings are one of the main ways in which the school can share with you how well your child is progressing and what can be done to help them achieve their full potential. Therefore, it is really important that the attendance rate is as high as possible and I am pleased that we had an average attendance of 89%. Well done and thank you once again for your support.

Open Afternoon



Our open afternoon on Thursday 21st March was also very well attended and I would like to thank you for taking the time to complete the evaluation sheet which you were given. Here is a sample of some of the comments which you made:

"The school is always welcoming and has a very good ethos".

"I think the school is very supportive to pupils who are having difficulties".

"The trips that my child has been on have not only been fun but educational".

"The school menus could be changed more often".

Nut allergies



Just a reminder, that as some of our pupils have nut allergies. I would be grateful if you would not send your child to school with any foods containing nuts. As far as possible, school kitchens try to ensure that all pupils who have a medical diet are catered for and it is also helpful if they are also supported by the school community. Thank you for your help with this important matter.

P7 Ceilidh



Just a reminder that the P7 Ceilidh will take place on Thursday 20th June at the new time of 6.30pm – 8.30pm. Further details will be sent out to our P7 pupils closer to the event.

Citizenship Winners



Congratulations to the following pupils who have been rewarded for 'Trying Your Best' during February:

P1A Callum Doherty	P1B Keegan Mooney
--------------------	-------------------

P2 James Dickson P2/3 Joel Christie

P3 Heidi Watson P4 Joshua Berry

P4/5 Naomi Bertram P5 Jack Carmichael

P6A Taigen Morgan P6B Isla Fulton

P7A Aedan O'Kane P7B Milly Corrigan

'Tolerance of Others' during the month of March:

P1A Jessica Aitchison P1B Charlie Brennan

P2 Connor Cornfoot P2/3 Riley Orr

P3 Lacey-Jane Darroch P4 Amber McEachan

P4/5 Ruby Anne Houston P5 Emma Carey

P6A David McCotter P6B Lewis Armstrong

P7A James MacNaught P7B Niamh Bertram